


2023 was a year of over 3100 rescue miracles facilitated by Destiny Rescue agents
through rescues, raids, survival rescues, generational rescues and the rescue of
children being exploited and sold in the online space. Many survivors have entered our
pathway to freedom programmes where they are rescued, restored and reintegrated
back into life.

One of our project managers in a country in South East Asia writes:
“I have seen the miracle in survivors' lives when they give their heart and believe in our
Lord God Jesus Christ. God has changed them completely from their past experiences
and they are thankful for the grace of God which is given to all of them for free. One of
the girls said that ‘the grace of God is so big and His love is equal, He loves me and
loves others.’ They are brave to tell their family and other people that they believe in
Jesus. They are not afraid to talk about faith.” 

Goals for 2024; 
Our 12 project nations and teams are continuing to go from strength to strength. 

We plan to rescue over 3000 trafficking survivors again and see communities reached with
the love and grace of Jesus. 
We plan to consolidate and prepare our teams for many more miracles of freedom in
2025. This will be achieved by strategic growth and alliances in our project nations and
funding nations as well. 
We are investing into the OSEC space as it sadly is a growing area of criminal activity in
the child trafficking and exploitation spaces globally. 

Prayer points 2024 
1. Prayer for the freedom of the over 1 million children caught in slavery and exploitation and
3000 plus rescue in 2024. 
2. Destiny Rescue agents see what needs to be seen, give them insight. May they know the
leading of the Holy Spirit and his protection always. They are very reliant on him as they work. 
3. Wisdom and strength for our agents and staff to bring hope into some of the darkest
places on the planet. 
4. Great partnerships with others so that we can rescue as many children as possible. 
5. May the children we rescue, their families and communities come to know Jesus. 

Destiny Rescue are so thrilled about our groundbreaking work in the OSEC space. This story
"Girl behind the Green Gate" has involved the rescue of children from the horrors of trafficking
and exploitation in the online space. Destiny Rescue have also been working with the AFP and
close to 400 perpetrators have been located in Australia alone in this case. 

I send this to thank you and to highlight that we are making a difference together. Together we
are fulfilling the mandate of Isaiah 61. Thank you for all you do to make the rescue of children
caught in slavery and exploitation possible. 
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